
Enfield Public Library 
Library Trustees Meeting 
July 11, 2011 

Present –Shirley Green, Francine Lozeau, Marjorie Carr, Library Director 

There were no members of the public in attendance. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:10 PM. 

The minutes were approved as printed. 

The Treasurer explained that $50 was deposited into savings from the 
checking account to keep the account active. 

Two gifts have been received totally $175.00 have been received. One gift 
was given to the library in memory of Nellie Beaupre and one gift was from 
the PTA. 

There was a strong library presence in the July 4th parade, as part of the 
town’s 250th celebration. Trustees Shirley and Francine held the banner 
followed by Mrs. Carr riding in the convertible with the giant Cat in the Hat, 
and a number of adults and children dressed in costume. (Celia, Cole and 
Gavin Goodman Cathy, Nick and Grace Casey, Leslie Clancy, Judy Alger, 
Lisa and Logan Isham, the Buffington family) 

Also, in conjunction with the 250th, there was a display of old books, some 
dating back to 100 years, in the library. 

The library is preparing for the annual book sale. Set up will be this week and 
the sale will start on Saturday. There are a number of helpers lined up to sort 
and set up the books. 

Many readers are signed up for the summer reading program. There are 
currently three different storytimes –two for the summer recreation program 
and older children and one for preschoolers. Steve Blunt will perform on July 
29th as part of the summer program. 

Mrs. Carr reported that inter-library loans use is up with both books coming in 
and going out of the library. 
The circulation count for June was 3286 and 235 people used the public 
computers and wireless connection. The story time attendance for the month 
of June was 76. 



Respectfully Submitted, 

Francine Lozeau 


